
 

 

 

 

 

 

Pastor: Rev. Peter James Alindogan  
 

Parochial Vicar: Rev. John Chang 
 

Deacons: Charles R. Daye, Jr.                 

 John Franey  

 Nick Stranieri 

Business Manager: 

 Linda Dickinson-Pancila 

 

Lay Trustees: Claire McCarthy 

 Edward Hamill 

 

Religious Education & Youth Ministry 

Coordinator:  

 Sr. Ann Norton, C.R., DRE 

 Stacey Schear, CRE 
 

Religious Ed Support Staff:                        

 Tuesday Overton 

 Elia Landino 
 

Pastoral Associate: Sr. Cecilia Berdar, C.R. 
 

Director of Music: Marietta Racancoj 

 

Pastoral and Support Staff: 

 Cheryl Wegner 

Rectory: 732-363-4200  

Rectory Fax: 732-370-3891  

Convent: 732-364-2361 

Religious Education: 732-364-4137 

 

Parish Emails: office@stveronica.com 

    communications@stveronica.com 

Rectory Office Hours:                             

Monday 9:00AM-4:00PM                               

Tuesday- 9:00AM-4:00PM                     

Wednesday 1:00PM –7:00PM                       

Thursday 9:00AM-4:00PM                               

Friday—CLOSED                                                                                                                                                                                             

First Saturday of the month 9:00-12:30PM 

ST. VERONICA CHURCH 
Mass Schedule 

Daily: Monday-Friday: 12 Noon                  

Saturday: 8:00AM & 4:00 PM                       

Sunday: 7:30, 9:00, 10:30, 12 Noon                  

Live Stream Masses on Sat. 4PM & Sun.10:30AM   

JUNE 19 2022                THE Solemnity of the MOST  

                             Holy Body and Blood of Christ 

            4215 Route 9 North  

        Howell, New Jersey 07731  

            www.stveronica.com              
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We are called to Sanctify  

Mass Intentions for this Week 

 

Monday: 2 Kgs 17:5-8, 13-15a, 18; Ps 60:3, 4-5, 12-13;  
 Mt 7:1-5 
Tuesday: 2 Kgs 19:9b-11, 14-21, 31-35a, 36; Ps 48:2-3ab,  
 3cd-4, 10-11; Mt 7:6, 12-14 
Wednesday: 2 Kgs 22:8-13; 23:1-3; Ps 119:33, 34, 35, 36, 37,  
 40; Mt 7:15-20 
Thursday: Vigil: Jer 1:4-10; Ps 71:1-2, 3-4a, 5-6ab, 15ab  
 and 17; 1 Pt 1:8-12; Lk 1:5-17 
Day: Is 49:1-6; Ps 139:1b-3, 13-14ab, 14c-15; Acts 13:22-26;  
 Lk 1:57-66, 80 
Friday: Ez 34:11-16; Ps 23:1-3a, 3b-4, 5, 6; Rom 5:5b-11;  
 Lk 15:3-7 
Saturday: Lam 2:2, 10-14, 18-19; Ps 74:1b-2, 3-5, 6-7, 20-21;  
 Lk 2:41-51 
Sunday: 1 Kgs 19:16b, 19-21; Ps 16:1-2, 5, 7-8, 9-10, 11;  
 Gal 5:1, 13-18; Lk 9:51-62  

Readings for the Week 

 

Miraculous Medal  Novena Prayer         

 

         Monday after the 12 Noon Mass  

Monday evenings at 8:00PM in the Church 

Church Sanctuary Candle  
 

Consider donating the Sanctuary Candle that burns  

in the presence of the Blessed Sacrament in the 

Church. Candles will burn in memory of/or for the 

intentions of the named individual for  

one week, Sunday through Saturday.      
 

Suggested Donation: $15.00 
Please visit or call the parish office. 

 

SUNDAY, June 19 

7:30…………………………….…………………….………………..For all          

9:00………………………………………..…….Living and Deceased          

10:30 …………………………………………………………...Fathers of             

12:00 ………………………………………………….………..the Parish 
 

MONDAY, June 20 

12:00 Richard Colgan………………………………………..wife, Ro 

            Father’s Day Novena                        
  

 

TUESDAY, June 21 

12:00 Int. of Heavenly Medina……..…………….….…….Family 

           Ricardo Soriano…………………..……….……….…..Family 

           Father’s Day Novena             
 

 

WEDNESDAY, June 22                

12:00 Int. of Evan LaGuardia…………..…….…………….Family 

           Father’s Day Novena  
                      

 

THURSDAY, June 23 

12:00 Bill Wegner……………………………..….Priscilla Alimario  

            Father’s Day Novena       

 

FRIDAY, June 24 

12:00 Evelio Francesina………………………….Medina Family 

            Father’s Day Novena            

 

SATURDAY, June 25 

8:00 Int. of Jason Clemente………Vic & Priscilla Lagdameo 

               Father’s Day Novena         

4:00 Patricia Dugan Flanner…………….………….Eva & Keith 

               Walter Anderson……………..…Lisa & Robert Conte 

               . 

SUNDAY, June 26 

7:30 Della Dettling……………………………Joe & Maxine Coan 

         Marjorie Quille……………….….Margaret & Rich Savner 

9:00 Living and Deceased members of the Parish 

         Int. of Anna Tran………………………..……………Le Family 

10:30 Barbara Graham……….Brenda & Dennis Heffernan 

            Bill Wegner………………………………………Tom O’Kane 

12:00 Katherine Lynch………………….Kent & Debbie Wilcox 

 Father’s Day Novena          
  

Church Sanctuary Candle  
 

 

 Week of June 19, 2022  

 

In Memory of Fernando Subang 
 

Requested by Family 

Weekly Mass Intentions 

 

Join us on  

Sunday, 

June 19  

after  

12 Noon 

Mass 

for the                              
Corpus Christi Procession 

After the procession, we will continue the celebration in 

the school cafeteria with light refreshments.  



We are called to Sanctify  

 

 

Sacrament of Baptism: Every 

2nd & 4th Sunday  

Sacrament of Reconciliation: 

Saturday: 2:30-3:30PM 

Anointing of the Sick: 

Parishioners facing surgery or 

struggling with illness may 

request the Sacrament  

For more information, please call the rectory. 

 

 Legion of Mary  

Our Lady  

Queen of Apostles  

at St. Veronica’s Church 
 

 

The Legion of Mary meeting 

are Mondays from 

6:30-8:00PM in the Narthex. 

 

For questions, please con-

tact  

Curia president  

Rosalie Angeles,  

rangeles14@yahoo.com,  

 

or Carlos Diaz  

Our Lady Queen of Apostles, 

cdiazjr@optonline.net 

Eucharistic Adoration    -    Perpetual Adoration Chapel  

“Be still and know that I am 

God.”   Ps 46 “Silence is so 

powerful a language that it 

reaches the throne of the 

living God. Silence is His 

language, though secret, yet 

living and powerful.”   Diary 

of St Maria Faustina 

Kowalska, 888.  
 

 

Ministries and prayer groups may sign up for a shared hour 

with one contact person.  Don’t let occasional commitments 

discourage you from signing up.  Sub procedures and 

partners help with coverage. All Adorers must be registered 

for health and safety. 
 

To become a registered adorer or for info. contact:  Debbie 

at drev514@aol.com or leave message at 732-367-7750.   

Spanish speaking contact: Clari 732 567-1409 

Please pray for the sick, the  homebound and 

those who have requested us to remember them 

in prayer:                                                   

 

Prayer Intentions  

Jodi F. 

Helene D. 

Rebecca D. 

Irma B.  

Letty S. 

Rafael S. 

Rohan B. 

Chris H. 

 

Father’s Day  

Novena 
 

Fathers, living or 

deceased, will 

be prayed for at 

Mass each day 

beginning  

Sunday, June 

19th each day, at the 12 noon Mass, 

through Monday, June 27th,  

 

Father’s Day envelope located in the 

narthex. Once filled out, place the enve-

lope in the basket marked Father’s Day 

Novena.  The Father’s Day Novena bas-

ket is on the credenza in the Narthex  

                                   

                           Thank You 

                                                                                                                                   

 

Gabriella Ann, 

daughter of Christopher & Sara Frizalone 
 

Henry Charles,  

son of Christopher & Ashley Caporeale 
 

 Thank you for the gift of life. 

Sacrament of Reconciliation 

On Wednesday, June 8th, Father PJ 

celebrated the Sacrament of                          

Reconciliation for the 1st time with our 

teens, Brian and    

Evelyn Ruiz (pictured 

with their catechist 

Clariluz                                       

Nemesszeghy) and 

children, Adrian and 

Yaritza Osorio and 

Isabella Ceballos (pictured with their 

catechist Lisa Truszkowski) who were 

baptized at the  

Easter Vigil.   
 

Congratulations 

Brian, Evelyn,  

Adrian, Yaritza,  

and Isabella! 

mailto:rangeles14@yahoo.com
mailto:cdiazjr@optonline.net
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Dear Friends in Christ, 
 

Peace! 
 

During this weekend’s Feast of the Corpus Christ (the Body of Christ), allow me to present to you some excerpts 
and points taken from the writings of our Catholic Bishops in the United States.  This is part of what they wrote 
about the Order of the Mass, specifically the Reception of Holy Communion at Mass.  Words in italics came 
from the document.  Words in italics and bold forms are timely reminders for our guidance. 
 

“The Church understands the Communion Procession, in fact every procession in liturgy, as a 
sign of the pilgrim Church, the body of those who believe in Christ, on their way to the Heavenly Jerusalem. All our lives we 
who believe in Christ are moving in time toward that moment when we will be taken by death from this world and enter 
into the joy of the Lord in the eternal Kingdom he has prepared for us. The liturgical assembly of the baptized that comes 
together for the celebration of the Eucharist is a witness to, a manifestation of, the pilgrim Church. When we move in                    
procession, particularly the procession to receive the Body and Blood of Christ in Communion, we are a sign, a symbol    
of that  pilgrim Church "on the way." 
 

“For some, however, the experience of the Communion Procession is far more prosaic, analogous perhaps to 
standing in line in the supermarket or at the motor vehicle bureau. A perception such as this is a dreadfully inaccurate and 
impoverished understanding of what is a significant religious action. The Communion Procession is an action of the Body 
of Christ. At Christ's invitation, extended by the priest acting in Christ's person: "Blessed are those called to the supper of 
the Lamb," the members of the community move forward to share in the sacred meal, to receive the Body and Blood of 
Christ which is the sign and the source of their unity. In fact, each time we move forward together to receive the Body and 
Blood of the Lord, we join the countless ranks of all the baptized who have gone before us, our loved ones, the canonized 
and uncanonized saints down through the ages, who at their time in history formed a part of this mighty stream of                
believers.” 
 

“This action by Christ's body, the Church assembled for the Eucharist, is manifested and supported by the                
Communion Chant, a hymn in praise of Christ sung by the united voices of those who believe in him and share his life. The          
General Instruction of the Roman Missal takes this hymn very seriously, mandating that it should begin at the Communion 
of the priest and extend until the last person has received Communion.” 
 

“Over and over again the prayers of the liturgy and the norms of the General Instruction emphasize this                     
fundamental concept of the unity of the baptized, stressing that when we come together to participate in the Eucharistic 
celebration we come, not as individuals, but as united members of Christ's Body.” 
 

“It is difficult for some of us to embrace this emphasis on Mass as the action of a community rather than an            
individual act of my own faith and piety, but it is important that we make every effort to do so. Finally, the fact that the 
Communion Procession is a profoundly religious action tells us something about the way in which we should participate in 
this procession. We are the Body of Christ, moving forward to receive the Christ who makes us one with himself and with 
one another. Our procession should move with dignity; our bearing should be that of those who know they have been 
redeemed by Christ and are coming to receive their God!” 

 

“The General Instruction asks each country's Conference of Bishops to determine the posture to be used for the 
reception of Communion and the act of reverence to be made by each person as he or she receives Communion. In the 
United States, the body of Bishops has determined that "[t]he norm... is that Holy Communion is to be received             
standing, unless an individual member of the faithful wishes to receive Communion while kneeling" and that a bow is 
the act of reverence made by those receiving (no. 160).” 

 

“Those who receive Communion may receive either in the hand or on the tongue, and the decision should be 
that of the individual receiving, not of the person distributing Communion. If Communion is received in the hand, the 
hands should first of all be clean. If one is right handed the left hand should rest upon the right. The host will then be 
laid in the palm of the left hand and then taken by the right hand to the mouth. If one is left-handed this is reversed.               
It is not appropriate to reach out with the fingers and take the host from the person distributing.” 

 
 
 
 
 

                                                                                                                                                                                         Continued on the next page 

Notes from Fr. PJ 



We are called to Sanctify  

Notes from Fr. PJ continued 

 

Eucharist Revival 
 

In his monthly message, Bishop David M. O’Connell, 

C.M., lays out the rationale and aspirations driving this 

three-year movement aimed to build understanding of and 

belief in the Real Presence of Jesus Christ in the  

Eucharist. This month’s IN FOCUS section offers a 

collection of articles and information to help readers get 

the most from the process.  
 

The Eucharistic Revival mission: “To renew the Church by 

enkindling a living relationship with the Lord Jesus Christ 

in the Holy Eucharist.” The revival is all about deepening 

our relationship with the Lord. When we come to Mass, we 

are coming to encounter Jesus Himself.  
 

The vision: “A movement of Catholics across the United 

States, healed, converted, formed and unified by an en-

counter with Jesus in the Eucharist—and sent out in  

mission ‘for the life of the world’ (Jn 6:51).”  
 

The Diocese of Trenton will the Launch of the Eucharistic Revival June 

18 at a family weekend event at Turkey Swamp Park. To register, 

please visit: https://dioceseoftrenton.org/celebrating-families 
 
 

For more information on the Eucharist Revival and to read the full mon-

itor articles, please visit: 
 

https://trentonmonitor.com/Content/Default/Church/Article/

Eucharistic-revival-called-a-movement-that-gets-to-core-of-Catholic-

faith/-3/262/30442 
 

https://trentonmonitor-nj.newsmemory.com/?

bblinkid=261243645&bbemailid=40619156&bbejrid=-1923636052 

“The person distributing Communion says audibly to each person approaching, "The Body of Christ."  This              
formula should not be altered, as it is a proclamation which calls for a response of faith on the part of the one who              
receives. The communicant should audibly respond, "Amen," indicating by that response his or her belief that this small 
wafer of bread, the wine in this chalice are in reality the body and blood of Christ the Lord.” 

 

To sum up these points with the reception of Christ’s Body at Mass: 
 

1.     Have a reverential manner, while in procession. 
2. Respond audibly with an “Amen”, after the Communion Minister says, “The Body of Christ.”  Not “Thank You,” or “I Believe.” 
3. Receive Communion either in the hand or on the tongue.  Not in a glove or a mitten. 
 

And if I may add, for those who have been away from the Church for quite a while, or needs to go to Confession first before the 
Reception of Holy Communion at that particular time, I recommend just crossing your arms and asking for the minister’s bless-
ing.  The Catechism of the Catholic Church says, “Anyone who is aware of having committed a mortal sin must not receive Holy 
Communion, even if he experiences deep contrition, without having first received sacramental absolution, unless he/she has a 
grave reason for receiving Communion and there is no possibility of going to confession,” 
 
With my prayers, 
 
Fr. PJ 



Now is a great opportunity to 

switch from envelopes to Online 

Giving powered by 
 

To set up a new online account , 

please Scan this barcode or Visit:  

https://giving.parishsoft.com/app/

giving/stvhowell or you can go to 

the www.stveronica.com and click 

on the parish soft logo which will 

take you directly to the parish soft 

online giving portal. 
 

To create an account: 

• Click on link to online portal (above) 

• At top of the online giving page click on SIGN IN 

• At bottom of sign-in page, see create an account.  

       Complete steps as prompted 

• Set up and process each donation separately  
 

If you need assistance, please call the Business                        

Manager, Linda at 732-363-4200 x 245 or email 

Linda.Dickinson@stveronica.com 

Envelope Contributions: $10,412.00 

Electronic/Online Contributions: $2,017.00 

Loose Contributions: $1,199.00 

Total Amount:  $13,628.00           
                         

Expenses/Bills paid for the week: $24,879.41 

Including in expenses this week are June Diocesan 

Health, Clergy Health & Causality and Liability  

Insurance totaling $13,153.64 
 

Always included in this Expense Reporting  are utilities,  

payroll, building and grounds maintenance costs, and any 

expenses related to running parish programing. 

_____________________________________ 
 

Religious Education Students 
Please continue to use your Mass attendance                 

envelopes throughout the remainder of the year. Your 

Mass attendance is required for the RE Program. 

______________________________________ 
 

Upcoming Second Collections: 

Special Projects - June 25 & 26 
______________________________________ 

 

ACA, Annual Catholic Appeal, June 11 & 12  

Contributions totaled = $492 
 

Each month St Veronica will have a dedicated  

2nd collection to help reach the parish goal of $90,000.  
  

Please place your ACA pledge card/envelopes, checks 

(made payable to Annual Catholic Appeal, Diocese of     

Trenton) or cash in the collection basket. Pledge cards are 

located in the Narthex if you would like your donation to be 

allocated to your account. Any pledge cards or checks    

received will be forwarded to the Diocese of Trenton. 

Stewardship:  Time, Talent & Treasure    

https://giving.parishsoft.com/app/giving/stvhowell
https://giving.parishsoft.com/app/giving/stvhowell
http://www.stveronica.com


We are Called to Develop & Serve  

 

All are invited to 

come sing  

with the choir! 

Singing is praying 

twice! 
 

A Music Ministry party 

was held to thank the 

youth who served in the 

music ministry.  
 

Music Ministry Choirs: 

Teen/Young Adult 

Choir, Kids Choir and 

Adult Choir. 
 

For details or to join, 

please email Marietta  

Music@stveronica.com              

 

Thank You  

 

Food Pantry Needs 
MOST NEEDED ITEMS: 

 

Self stable milk 
Baked Beans 
Boxed potatoes 
Toilet paper 
Laundry detergent 

Coffee 
Cereal 
Oil 
Syrup 
Juice 
Canned fruit 
 

Please drop off all food  

donations in the wagons in the 

Church Narthex.   

For more information on food 

available and pick up  

information please contact  

pantry@stveronica.com 

     

Pantry Hours: 

Tuesday 10:00AM-12:00PM  

Wednesday 4:30PM-6:00PM   

No Wed. hours in July and August 

When making an ACA donation online,   

please note St Veronica, Howell 

 

Parish goal: $90,000 

Pledged: $62,719.00 

Donors: 224 

Avg gift: $279.99 

Percent to Goal: 70% 

There are approximately 2200 registered active  
parishioner households in the parish. If the remaining 

1981 parishioner households contributed even $25 each, 
the parish would far exceed its goal and receive a 15% 
rebate of $13,500. Anything contributed over the goal, 

parish receives a 50% rebate! 

Mail: Annual Catholic 
Appeal Diocese of 
Trenton, PO Box 70170, 
Newark, NJ  07101 

Online: Scan the QR 
code or visit website to 
make a gift https://
dioceseoftrenton.org/
catholicappeal  

 

For more information on what your contributions will  
be used for, please visit: 

https://dioceseoftrenton.org/catholicappeal 

Thank you to all 
donors who have 
made their pledge 

to the Annual  
Catholic Appeal.  

Why give to the ACA? Parishioners are asked to provide                         
essential financial support to  Diocese of Trenton who then in 

turn supports the parishes in many areas of life from clergy                 
support, business matters, training, formation, outreach,                       

evangelization, school scholarships, pastoral care, etc... The 
ACA also supports vital ministries that provides the spiritual, 

emotional and physical needs of parishioners and the                          
community. Every ACA dollar goes to support the many                         

diocesan programs and ministries which provides services to the 
parishes, diocesan organizations, and the community.  

Spotlight of how your ACA contributions are used in the  
Diocese of Trenton to Love Him, Serve Him and Know Him 
 

KNOW HIM 

• Evangelization and Communications Outreach  

• Religious Education for children and Rite of Election 
of Adults 

• Catholic School Programs  (Catholic Athletes for Christ)  

• Tuition Assistance  

• Professional Development for Educators 
 

SERVE HIM  

• Families, Youth & Young Adult Ministries 

• Catholic Social Services (The Guild) 

• Pastoral Care (Prison, Respect Life, Grief) 

• Special Events and Programs 

• Outreach to the Poor and Vulnerable 
 

LOVE HIM 

• Finding and forming priests (Vocations recruitment & 
Seminary Preparation) 

• Retired Priest Care 

• Preparation of Deacons 

• Support of Religious Women and Men 

No expired 

food, please!  

Thank you  

mailto:Music@stveronica.com


We are Called to Educate  

 

Sr. Ann Elizabeth Norton, C.R.,  

Director of Religious Education 

Religioused@stveronica.com       

732-364-4137 
 

Fall registration 2022-2023 is NOW OPEN 

A late of $50 will be incurred for all registrations 

received after July 15, 2022. 

 

Online Registration Only: 

Please scan the QR code with 

your phone’s camera or visit 

the Religious Education Page 

on the parish website to 

register.  

 
Registration for the 2022-2023  

school year is a two step process.  

Registration with a $100 non-refundable deposit 

and payment of tuition. You can set up a payment 

plan through the ParishSoft Online Giving Platform. 

(see info & link in bulletin & on the website) 
 

All 2022-2023 tuition must be paid in full by 

November 30, 2022. 

 

Vacation Bible School (VBS) is Returning this Summer!  

July 11 to 15, 2022 
 

Volunteers still needed.. For more 

info or to volunteer, contact the RE 

office 732-364-4137  

sr.ann@stveronica.com 
 

Camper registration is now open. Please visit the RE 

page of the parish website for registration forms. 
 

Deadline to register for VBS is Friday, June 24  

Spread the kingdom of God in a rewarding way!   
 

St. Veronica's Religious 

Education Program needs 

catechists to volunteers to 

teach weekly faith  

formation classes from  

October to May.  

All Grades are available at this time.  

To discuss becoming a catechist, call 732-364-4137 or 

email Sr. Ann Elizabeth at religioused@stveronica.com  

 

Youth Group 

Luncheon 
 

After the 10:30 

Youth Mass on 

June 12, the 

youth group had 

a luncheon to 

celebrate our 6 

graduates, 

Samuel Garcia, 

Faith Wittstruck, 

Nicholas Prioli,  

Kene Echezona, 

Marianna Medina (not 

pictured), and AJ Brown 

(not pictured). 
 

The youth also took 

this opportunity to say 

farewell to  

Sr. Ann Elizabeth.  

Youth Mass and 

St. Timothy Award 
 

On Trinity Sunday, June 12th, St.      

Veronica Parish hosted a Youth 

Mass. Teens proclaimed the Read-

ings, served as altar servers, took up the  

collection, carried up the gifts in the  

Offertory procession, and provided the  

music for Mass.  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations, Kene! 

The annual St. Timothy Youth Award 

was presented to Kene Echezona, a 

high school senior and a member of 

our Youth Group for 5 years. Kene 

has often contributed his musical 

talents to our parish, either by                    

singing or playing trumpet.   

mailto:sr.ann@stveronica.com
mailto:religioused@stveronica.com


A SPECIAL FAREWELL to the Sisters of the Resurrection 

Catechists farewell to Sr. Ann was held on Wednesday JUNE 1 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
A Thank you from the Sisters…. 

 

We, the Sisters of the Resurrection, wish to 

thank Father PJ and the entire St. Veronica                

Parish community for the lovely farewell                               

celebration.  
 

The Mass was beautiful, especially Father's 

homily. Thank you to Marietta and the choir 

for the wonderful music. The delicious dinner 

and festivities in the cafeteria afterwards 

were so enjoyable. Thank you to everyone 

who attended and to those who spoke so 

fondly about our ministry here.  
 

Thank you for your gifts and your many kind-

nesses. We are so humbled by the heartfelt 

expressions and demonstrations of love we 

have received. 
 

It has been an honor, a privilege, and a great 

blessing to serve the people of St. Veronica 

Parish for 57 years. Please know that you will 

always be in our hearts and in our prayers. 

God bless you! 

                                            

                  The Sisters of the Resurrection  

The pictures below are from the Saturday, June 11th Farewell 

Mass of Blessing and Thank you event for the Srs. of the                

Resurrection that followed in the cafeteria. More pictures can 

be found on the parish website. 
 

Thank you to event Chairs, Elia L. and Maria D. and the many 

volunteers who made this farewell extra special!! 



60th Anniversary Jubilee: upcoming events & activities 

 

Your favorite Recipes are needed!! 
 

Share your favorite recipes for the  
St. Veronica 60th Anniversary Recipe book.  

 

Forms are available in the Narthex on the  
credenza. Please return recipes ASAP in box 

marked “completed recipes.”  
You can also submit your recipes online at  

www.typensave.com 
Username: SVJubilee 
Password: Recipe22 

 
Recipe books will be  

available for sale for the  
Christmas season. 

 

Please submit your recipes 
no later than Sept. 1st. 

 

Join us for St. Veronica’s  
60th Anniversary Parish Mass 

and Picnic 
Save the Date: 

Opening Mass celebrated  
 

Sunday, July 10 at 12:00Noon 
  

Parish Picnic to follow 
 
 

 
 

 Register for the picnic using 
the QR Code or email:  

parishevents@stveronica.com 

Join the St Veronica Parish family as we kickoff the  
commemoration of the 60th Jubilee! 

 

Celebrate! Reconnect with friends and make new ones!  
Sit back, relax and have some FUN! 

 

• Hotdogs, Hamburgers, salads & water provided for all registered  
      attendees. Bring additional beverages to enjoy 

• Bring a homemade dessert to share with your parish family.  

• Bring lawn chairs or a blanket for seating 

• Games and entertainment are planned. Bring a game to play 
with others Ex: Corn hole, badminton, volleyball, horseshoes... 

• Chalk drawing contest 

• Volunteer needed! More details on online registration form. 
 

Everyone age 6 and up needs to be registered.  
Please register no later than July 6. 

PARISH DIRECTORY 
 

Sign up table to show your interest in participating  
will be in the Narthex the weekend of  

June 25 - 26 after all Masses.   
 

One of the suggestions for our 60
th
 anniversary was to put              

together a Parish Directory.  So often people ask if you know 
someone but you can’t quite put a face to the name.  This is a 
fantastic way to get to know our parish community and have a 
great memory for our 60th anniversary.  Pictures would be                 
taken of families, couples or individuals  
from St. Veronica’s Parish community by  
a professional photographer in the fall,  
just in time for the Holidays. 
 

We would like to take a survey of how many parishioners would 
be interested in family pictures.  Please give this some 
thought.  Every group photographed would receive a free 8x10 
portrait and could also purchase other copies in a variety of  
sizes.  How long has it been since you have been able to have 
a professional family picture taken?  What a great Holiday gift! 


